
 

ISSUED BY:  The British Automobile Racing Club Ltd, Thruxton Circuit, Andover, Hampshire SP11 8PN 
Tel: (01264 882200)  Fax: (01264) 882233       e-mail:  competitions@barc.net 

 
BULLETIN No: 01        ISSUED: 06/07/2023 
 
 
SECRETARY OF MEETING CHANGE OF EMAIL ADDRESS 
 
 
 
Julie Hill, Secretary of Meeting, can be contacted at julie.hill@barc.net  and not the address in the 
final instructions, for all meeting paperwork. 
 
 
 
 

Julie Hill 

Julie Hill 
Secretary of the Meeting 
 
BARC NW Centre    OULTON PARK     8th JULY 2023 
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